
Good morning everyone, as always I'm grateful to be of service to this body.  
 
The AZ Region is currently in need of a regional treasurer.  
 
The BOD would like to reiterate that it cannot release propriotory emails addressed to the 
board, however is working on a statement stating what we will cover. They would also like it 
known that our insurance policy has always been for liability purposes and therefore covers 
the facility only.  
 
Navapache area has returned the 2,500 dollar seed money for Festival of Recovery.  
 
I spoke with our current regional treasurer and she asks that any area send their donations 
to the PO box.   
 
All positions were voted on, and the vote carried in favor of our area's vote. All positions 
running unopposed were voted yes, and Steve S. was voted in as RDA. These positions will 
become active in September.  
 
After much research and development, the region has figured out how to make all of 
Arizona's help lines on one 800 number. There was a colorful presentation and the 
takeaway's are as follows:  
1. The projected cost reduces from approx $4,500 to $412 annually. This is the sum of all 
area's expenditures. According to their spreadsheet, Yavapai area alone spends just over 
900 a year.  
2. Any area can choose to join if they so choose, this is an opportunity and is not required. If 
we do move forward with this, Alex T has reached put and offered to help us get set up.  
3. Many features. Any addict can call and find a meeting using the BMLT, or talk to an 
addict. There is also an option to read the Just For Today.  
 
ARCNA is postponed until May 2021 and I will do my best to keep the area updated as new 
information becomes available.  
 
Verde Valley area is need of an H&I and PR chairs.  
 
If you have any questions about this or other information, please feel free to ask.  
In loving service, 
D.J. J 
 
 


